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INFORMATION REQUESTED 
 

The Canadian Coast Guard Environmental Response Unit responded to a call of a vessel 
washed ashore in the Saanich Inlet area.  The vessel posed an environmental hazard and was 
immediately extracted from the water to mitigate the threat to the surrounding habitat. Crew 
members on scene inspected the “Lady Patricia”, a 1975 24 foot Fiberform cruiser, and believe 
it was scuttled. The Canadian Coast Guard is requesting assistance in order to return the vessel 
to its owner. Please contact Senior Response Officer Daniel Reid of the Canadian Coast Guard 
Environmental Reponse Pacific Region  at 250-363-3841 if you can assist with this 
investigation. 

                     
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
   

www.stolenboats.ca 

          REPORT MARINE POLLUTION  

            VHF 16 or 1 800 889 8852 

 

 “Lady Patricia”      15K1171            FBF24208M75C-KS 

1975 Fiberform 24 foot                    350hp Mercury  


